
  

 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/004/2022-2023                                                                                 13th APR 2022 

THE FUTURE LEADERS PROGRAM 

 

Dear Parent (Grades VII-VIII),  
 

Greetings! 
 
Please find below the details of the session planned for our students of Grades VII 
and VIII on 23rd April 2022. 
 

Session - The Future Leaders Program 2022 
Future Leaders is the flagship program of 1M1B that gives students an opportunity 
to showcase at the United Nations headquarters in New York while helping develop 
their key skills through an action project! 

• The Future Leaders is a program for finding and nurturing the world’s most 
promising youth into human-centered leaders.  

• Students identify a cause, undergo a structured curriculum and get world 
class mentoring to work on creating impact through a real world project.  

• Students develop key Fourth industrial revolution skills like design thinking, 
collaboration, emotional intelligence, cognitive flexibility, dealing with 
criticism and failures amongst other. 

The session will be conducted in the school campus. Below is the link of the 
brochure with more information about the program:- 

Future Leaders_2022.pdf  

Please fill the forms link below by Tuesday 19th April 2022 in case you are interested 
in attending the session. Timings will be intimated shortly: - 

Microsoft Forms 

We look forward to having both the students and their parents for the session! 

 
Warm regards, 
Ms Nidhi Tewari 

Principal 

https://ridgevalleyschool-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/neelu_s_ridgevalleyschool_org/EYHAQQ_5XTVAuZvo4_5WbfAB0iE8vkyFfJLG4STqwwiVcQ?e=zCcygJ
https://forms.office.com/r/TEPNuQarpa

